
   

We would like to continue to invite you to our weekly Reading Cafés, which will be every 
Monday and Thursday 2:45-3:15pm. 

The last reading cafés of the year will be week beginning 1st July.  
Thank you for your continued commitment to attend reading cafes each week; it has been 

wonderful to welcome so many families.  
 
 

 

 
 

• As the weather continues to get warmer, the children must bring a water bottle and sun hat 
to school each day. Also, please remember to apply sun cream to your child before school. 
They are welcome to bring a bottle of sun cream to school, with their name on, that we can 
reapply if necessary. As per previous ParentMails, this must not be Nivea sun cream that 
contains almond oil (due to allergies of nuts).  

• As usual, our class page is regularly updated, so please check each week to share in our 
achievements, see what we have been learning about in school and find out ways that you 
can support learning at home! 

https://www.crossgatesprimary.co.uk/nursery-4/  
 

 

  

 
Each half term, we will continue to be reading 5 key texts – This half term, our ‘Favourite 5’ 

books are:  
 

The Very Hungry Caterpillar 
Hairy Maclary from Donaldson’s Dairy 

Bad Cat 
Ravi’s Roar 

6 Little Chicks 
 
 

You can listen to Miss Harrison and Miss Jessop read these stories on our virtual library. 
https://www.crossgatesprimary.co.uk/summer-2-3/  

This half term, we will be thinking about transition for our children moving to Reception in 
September. To aid discussions about transition and new beginnings, we are excited to be 

receiving some hatching eggs in Nursery. We know the children will love observing the eggs 
hatch and having the chance to hold the baby chicks! 

Children starting Reception at Cross Gates in September 

All families should have now received a letter outlining the transition arrangement for their 
child. Below are some important dates:   

Welcome meeting - Wednesday 10th July 2:30pm 
This meeting will take place in the school hall. You will find out all about the Reception year, 
including how children learn in Early Years and how you can support them at home. This is a 
meeting for parents and carers. 

‘Stay and Play’ – Tuesday 3rd September 9:30-10:30 OR 1:30 – 2:30pm 
The ‘Stay and Play’ session will take place in the Reception classroom. Your child will have the 
opportunity to meet their new teachers again and play in their new classroom environment. We 
kindly ask for you to stay with your child for the duration of the session. Please call the office to 
book either the morning or afternoon session. 

Start Date  
To enable a smooth transition for all children, we stagger the children’s start date. 
Your child’s start date will be outlined on their individual letter. Please speak to Miss  
Harrison is you are unsure.  
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

• WB 19th June is Sports and Wellbeing week. During the week, the children will join in a 
variety of active games and activities in Nursery. Our Early Years Sports morning is on 

Wednesday 19th June at 9:15am. This will take place on the school field. If your child 
does not attend on a Wednesday AM session, they are welcome to attend for the sports 

session (around 1 hour). 
• The last day of term is Friday 19th July.  

 
 
 

 

https://www.crossgatesprimary.co.uk/nursery-4/
https://www.crossgatesprimary.co.uk/summer-2-3/

